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Dear Don: 

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY 

28 February 1979 

I have taken the liberty to limit the class size of your course to 
a maximum of 12 students. If you would like this altered please let me 
know. The Calendar has just arrived from the printer and a copy is 
enclosed. Also, a copy of the Calendar and an application form has 
been sent to Jim Woods. Al Bryan and Ruth were here last Saturday to 
address the local Archaeological Society and mentioned that two of their 
graduate students are planning to take the course. I have lined up 
sources of antler, and am now wondering about other perhaps necessary 
supplies; for example, leather pads, gloves, protective glasses, etc. 
I have filed your book order request with the bookstore. However, if 
the above type of supplies are needed either the University should 
obtain them in advance, or students should be advised to obtain the 
gear in advance of the course. 

As you can see from the enclosed W.A.S .A. brochure I have been busy 
of late helping to organize that conference which opens here tomorrow. 
The Meetings end with a panel discussion on archaeology which I am 
looking forward to. Hope that you are keeping well, and with best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

.~ 

e , Chairman 
of Anthropology 
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